## Dear Mr. Weisberg:

In connection with your letter of April 30, 1975, we have again reviewed your renewed request that you be afforded time to broadcast your views on the J.F.K. assassination and find that we have fully complied with our obligations as broadcasters with respect to the issue as prescribed by the Federal Communications Commission's "Fairness Doctrine".

We therefore reject your request, but thank you for taking the time and care to write to us to explain your opinions.

Incidentally, you might wish to note Lawrence M.C. Smith 40 FCC 549 at 550 (1963) as cited in the FCC's Fairness Report on p. 21 which was adopted on June 27, 1974, and released July 12, 1974, which discussed the aspects of the "Fairness Doctrine" to which I referred in my letter to you of April 14, 1975.

Very truly yours,

Larry M. Loeb General Attorney

Mr. Harold Weisberg Coq d'Or Press Route 8 Frederick, Maryland 21701

May 5, 1975